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Request to protect the habitat of the critically endangered Amur Leopard
- Japanese Government Support and Financing for the Siberia-Pacific Pipeline-

e Near the proposed Siberia-Pacific Pipeline oil terminal site at Perevoznaya is Russia’s oldest nature reserve,
“Kedrovaya Pad” which was recently designated UNESCO Biosphere Reserve. This reserve is the habitat for many
endangered species including the critically endangered Amur Leopard Panthera pardus ssp. orientalis . The Amur
leopard was introduced to the Japanese public through a recent television program. Of the 325 terrestrial species on
the Russian government’s official endangered species list, 31% live in this area (15% of them are endemic species).
Since the planned construction site passes through this precious ecosystem, the pipeline would have serious
consequences for these endangered species and its precious habitat in the area.

Russia’s only marine protected reserve is also in the vicinity of the pipeline route. Due to the geography of the Amur
Bay and extreme weather conditions there, the risk of an oil-spill accident is said to be 17 times than if the terminal
were constructed in another location. In the case of an accident, the marine reserve as well as marine environment
and aquatic resources would be seriously impacted.

e By moving the planned construction site from the west coast of the Amur Bay (Perevoznaya) to an area near
Nakhodka, these dangers can be avoided.

e \We therefore urge the Japanese government not to provide public financing for the project through the Japan Bank
for International Cooperation etc and not to promote project financing by Japanese private banks, as long as
Perevoznaya remains the oil terminal site.
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Japan Wildife Conservation Society JWCS , 2-5-4 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-0001, JAPAN
Tel/Fax +81 3 2595 1171 E-mail:info@jwcs.org
Friends of the Earth Japan (FOE Japan), 2nd floor, 3-17-24 Mejiro Toshima-ku, 171-0031, Tokyo, Japan
Tel:+81 3 3951 1081 Fax: +81 3 3951 1084 E-mail: finance @foejapan.org

Please send to JWCS(+81 3 35951171) or FoE Japan(+ 81 3 3951 1084) by fax or the air mail until the end of
February, 2006.




